
 BE A VOLUNTEER

Looking for a few good people to participate in the 

Ombudsman Program 

working to improve the quality of life for residents of 
Nursing Homes, Adult Residential Care Facilities and 

Skilled Units in Hospitals. 

You must have interest and concern for people, 
good listening and communication skills. 
You need the ability to work with others, 

be objective, positive and use good judgment. 

Two hours per week visiting residents 
and occasional meetings. 

Volunteering is a healthy habit.

1-800-833-9883


